
From: Garry Holicky  

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 10:33 AM 

To: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Ref D01-20008 and D02-20014 

Hello, 

My family live in the residential home just across the street from this proposed 8 storey 
165 unit apartment building on Cartier Crescent.  We (and the neighbors that my mother 
have spoken with)  are all opposed to this proposed apartment building. The sign 
indicates that there will be a meeting for the neighborhood to express its views on this 
proposal.  Do you know when this meeting will be held? My brother and I want to ensure 
that we attend this meeting. 

Regards 

Garry Holicky  


